
    ------ Original Message ------ 
    From:  
    To:  
Cc:  

 
    Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2022 6:52 AM 
    Subject: Re: 6 Maple ave. Burford. 
 
          The property in question can not house more than six single detached homes, more than that, 
would not fit in with the neighbourhood, please reconsider your 
  proposal. 
 
 
  Sent from my iPad 
 
Good day, My name is Warren Bell and would like to comment on the proposal for the property at 6 
Maple North, Burford.  

I lived in Kitchener Waterloo for most of my life (54 years) I made a huge decision to leave the Waterloo 
Region and chose  a quieter way of life in the country. 

My brother bought a hobby farm in Harley and convinced me to buy a modest home in Burford 18 
years ago , and I'm loving it. 

The small parcel of land where the public school was located is hardly big enough for maybe 6 nice sized 
lots for single family homes let alone 47 townhomes. 

The said area consists of older homes that could welcome 6 new homes of similar stature. 

Burford has a proposal of 250 retirement homes in the east end of the village, there are also 12 high end 
homes going into the subdivision across the street from the retirement village  

Burford is such a nice friendly village that welcomes visitors from the surrounding area to one of 
its  small villages that surround the bigger cities. 

Please keep our village as one of the pretty little villages in Brant County. 

Warren Bell 

  

 

 
From:   

Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 11:02 AM 

To: jedamiller@sympatico.ca 

Cc: Alyssa Seitz <alyssa.seitz@brant.ca> 



Subject: Re: Re: Re: 6 Maple ave. Burford. 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I'm sorry, yes, the reference is in the west of the village. 

 

On Mon, 2 May 2022 at 10:57, jedamiller jedamiller <jedamiller@sympatico.ca> wrote: 

 

Thank you Warren for the comments and Alyssa will include them with the other comments. I believe 
you are referencing new houses going up on the west side of Burford (not East) in your email. 

Regards, 

Dave Miller 


	From: wrnbll@gmail.com



